
From:
To: aircraftnoiseconsultation
Subject: Objection to proposed removal of night time flight restrictions at Dublin Airport
Date: 28 February 2022 11:31:17

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

I wish to object to the proposal to remove the restriction on flights to and from Dublin Airport
between 23.00 and 07.00 hours.
Such flights should only be permitted in emergency circumstances.
The number of night time flights stipulated in the original planning permission is adequate.
There are numerous examples of night time prohibition on flights to and from international
airports near major cities.
 
Yours sincerely,
Michael Quinn
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